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Dear Current ANZCP Members, 

The Australian and New Zealand College of Perfusionists invites you to submit an expression of interest 

in hosting their 2020 Annual Scientific Meeting. 

The ASM would be held on a date in November from a Thursday afternoon through to a formal Gala 

Dinner to be held on the Saturday night.   

We aim for this conference to be a highlight on the 2020 calendar for Perfusionists and believe it will 

provide a worthwhile opportunity to get together, exchange ideas and approaches, hear international 

guest keynote speakers and learn about new, exciting innovations and technological developments 

from the corporate arena. 

As always, the ANZCP wishes to serve as a peak professional body to uphold and promote standards 

for the work of Perfusionists and to advocate on behalf of the profession and members.  

If you would like to become involved with the ANZCP community in shaping the scientific, educational 

and social focus of the 2020 ASM then please advise us if you are interested in joining the organising 

committee by emailing: 

Kuljeet Farrar  

treasurer@anzcp.org  

Responses by Sunday, 30th June 2019 would be appreciated. 
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